
With fall weather bringing cooler nights and shorter days,  
EMWD reminds you that now is a great time  
to adjust the timer on your irrigation system.

By reducing your outdoor irrigation, you will be  
more likely to remain within your water budget, 

 helping to save water and money. 
 

EMWD also offers rebate programs on weather-based  
controllers that automatically adjust irrigation times based on daily 

weather patterns. To learn more, visit www.emwd.org/rebates.
	 PRINT CODE

Fall Has Arrived 
Time To Reduce Your Watering Times



On October 16, 2020, EMWD proudly celebrates  
70 years serving your community.

On behalf of our entire EMWD family, thank you for 
trusting us with your family's water, wastewater and 
recycled water needs for seven decades. 

We look forward to serving you for many more 
generations to come.


